BlackRock FutureWise Early Days Aggregator (the “Fund”)

Outcome of the Extraordinary General Meeting of the unitholders of the Fund in
relation to a proposal to change the Fund’s investment objective and policy (“lIOP”)

18 December 2024

Announcement of the outcome of the Extraordinary General Meeting of the unitholders
of the Fund held on 18 December 2024 at 12 noon. This was an adjourned meeting
following the adjournment of the Extraordinary General Meeting of the unitholders of
the Fund held on 11 December 2024.

The extraordinary resolution for approval of a proposal to change the Fund’s I0P, as
detailed in the Circular and Notice of Extraordinary General Meeting for the Fund dated
27 November 2024, has been approved. The change will take effect on or soon after 20
December 2024.

If you would like any further information then then please speak to your financial adviser,
email ICM_Team_Shared@ntrs.com or call on 0333 300 0356*.

*For your protection, telephone calls are usually recorded.
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